Key
Existing 30mph Speed Limit

Existing 40mph Speed Limit

Existing National Speed Limit

1AL

Proposed 30mph Speed Limit
extension

Grid Ref: 302560/531558

This produce includes mapping
data licensed from Ordnance Survey.
(c) Crown Copyright 2006.
License Number 100019596

Allerdale Speed Limit Review
2018/19

Proposal No.16
High Seaton

Cumbria Highways, Highways Depot, Joseph Noble Road,
Lillyhall Industrial Estate, Workington CA14 4JH

Drawing No: ASLR/18/19/P16/AMO

Drawn By: MJR | Scale:NTS Date: 06/10/2018




Cumbria County Council

County Council

Highways and Transport - Economy and Infrastructure Directorate + Joseph Noble Road - Lillyhall - Workington + CA14 4JH
T: 01946 506550 - F: 01946 506537 - E: trafficteamwest@cumbria.gov.uk

ALLERDALE SPEED LIMIT REVIEW 2018: HIGH SEATON

Site description:

Proposed changes to the speed limit:

Summary of reasons for proposed change:

Serving the people of Cumbria
cumbria.gov.uk

High Seaton is the north-eastern-most extremity
of Seaton village, extending in the direction of
Broughton Moor. Both Seaton and High Seaton
are subject to a 30mph limit; however a new
housing development is being constructed to the
north east of the village, which therefore
necessitates an extension of the existing 30 limit.

To extend the existing 30mph speed restriction,
beyond the new housing development.

So that the start of the speed limit covers the
additional new development.
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